Aimée Lo

I support increasing spill over the dams, at 125% total dissolved gas as recommended by Orca Task
Force, or at least 120%, of the Columbia and Snake Rivers in order to help more salmon to survive.
The dissolved gas would need to be adjusted if other organisms suffer. Our Southern Resident
Orcas are in immediate danger of starving to death due to lack of salmon. Removing the dams
should be the next step.



